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Dear Parent/Carer,





I trust you have adjusted well to the routines of the new school year now. The children seem well settled in their classes and are enjoying their new topics. I am sure you found the ‘meet the teacher’ meetings helpful in outlining study details and class organisation for the year ahead. I know teachers very much enjoyed meeting you all.





I must also thank the numerous parents who took the opportunity to meet with me last week in the three coffee afternoons that were arranged. It was very interesting to gain so many parental insights into school life – it has certainly given me plenty to think about as I begin my school development work here at Mobberley. In the next few days I will be sending out a questionnaire to parents to provide another opportunity for you to give your views and thoughts on a range of school issues. This will also help me to gauge your strength of opinion on various aspects and allow me to consider new ways forward for the school.   





May you have an enjoyable week ahead.





Yours sincerely





Damien Stenson
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Golden Certificates for the week ending 15/09/2017


Reception ~ Bella Sherran�Year 1 ~ Ruby Shaw�Year 2 ~ Luca Brookes


Year 3 ~ Lucas Pilkington


Year 4 ~ Aiden McLachlan


Year 5 ~ Lucy Norbury�Year 6 ~ Kirsty Marshall


All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last week.
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Good to be Green week ending 15/09/2017


Reception ~ Archie Goodall�Year 1 ~ Aleksander O’Brien�Year 2 ~ Elliot Wilson


Year 3 ~ Briley Hargreaves


Year 4 ~ Ava Kaberry


Year 5 ~ Frankie Kalton�Year 6 ~ Lily Garner�Well done to all children who keep the Golden Rules all week and whose names are entered in the class raffle. 
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Winning House


Griffin and Green with 123 House Points, Mallory 114 and Wilfrid 93.�Well done to Griffin and Green, our joint winners!
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Attendance week ending 15/09/2017


Reception ~ 99.31%


Year 1 ~ 98.33%


Year 2 ~ 99.33%


Year 3 ~ 99.23%


Year 4 ~ 98.18%


Year 5 ~ 97.86%


Year 6 ~ 100%


Well done to Year Two and Year Six, our Key Stage 1 and 2 class attendance winners.          
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VIP’s this week


Our VIP’s this week wearing the red sweatshirts will be:


Reception ~ Zachary Saunders�Year 1 ~ Freddie Howarth


Year 2 ~ Sophie Newton


Year 3 ~ Guy Abbott


Year 4 ~ Ted Baker�Year 5 ~ Louie Thomas-Wade


Year 6 ~ Euan McLachlan�
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KS1 Lunchtime Golden Table�The Infant winners for last week were:


Reception ~ Lincoln Carthy-�            Torbitt�Year 1 ~ Sanah Morris


Year 2 ~ Olivia Holbrook











�








Summer Reading Challenge�During the Summer, children were invited to take part in Cheshire East’s libraries reading challenge. If your child took part and collected their certificate last week, could they please bring it on Friday 22nd September for our Celebration Assembly. Thank you.�
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Naming Items�Please could you ensure that all your child’s uniform (including coat) and PE kit is clearly named.





Any money sent into school (e.g. for snacks, cake sales on charity days etc.) must be in a NAMED purse or envelope.





Any morning snacks for your child (even if it is an apple!) should be clearly named.











Key Dates for the Term�These will be issued this week to all children. Please look out for it in your child’s bag.











Open Morning�There is an Open Morning for prospective parents (for September 2018 & 2019) on Wednesday 18th October 2017 (9:30-11:30am). Please spread the word to any prospective parents you may know.





If your child at Mobberley School has a pre-school aged sibling please can you ensure that we have their details on file here in the office so that we can make sure you receive any relevant information.








PTA Meetings This Week�All parents / carers are invited to attend the PTA Meeting to be held this week on either Tuesday 19th September at 7:30pm at The Railway Inn or on Wednesday 20th October at 2:30pm in the School Hall.�Hope to see you there!











�











���

















MOPS NEWS





Last week was the first full week for most of our new Reception children. We have to say well done to them for listening, playing happily and being well behaved. Some of the children enjoyed it so much that they didn't want to go home 🏡 �


A busy week for the children and for the staff. We hope to commence with our adult led crafts next week. Our first craft chosen by one of our older children, Chloe Brindle. This will also take place next Tuesday 26th Sept. Chloe will be making "slime" with the children and MOPS will need a parent/career signature for your child to take part in this activity. 





Please remember to update your MOPS REGISTRATION FORM otherwise your child will not be able to attend the after school club. Also please read through our updated MOPS POLICIES available on line or in hard copy form which can be borrowed from MOPS.





Our snack at MOPS is just a "lite bite" to see them through until they eat at home. Food ranges from toast, crumpets, cucumber sandwich etc. plus fruit. If your child is a "fussy" eater or you feel the snack provided is not enough then please send something extra for your child.





This week some of the activities / toys available will be balloon 🎈 tennis, snooker, skipping, dolls house, puppet theatre, tent and camping equipment, construction, cars etc. Quiet / reading corner, homework table, painting and colouring table. Outdoor play providing playground is free and weather is suitable.





We welcome any input from parents / careers and 👶 children.


On the table where you collect your child’s water bottle and lunch boxes is a white board for the purpose of logging what your child would like to do the following week. Wherever possible we will try to accommodate this. Please encourage your child to write down what they would like to do.





For information on MOPS after school club please ring 0775 9563603. Thank you.




























































































